
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MARCH 20, 2018 
 

Item 2, Report No. 9, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was 
adopted without amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on March 20, 2018, 
and the confidential recommendation made public. 
 
 
 

2 PROPERTY MATTER 
INFRASTRUCTURE ONTARIO LANDS 

MARTIN GROVE ROAD AND HIGHWAY 407 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends approval of the 
recommendation contained in the following report of the City Solicitor and the 
Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth Management, dated March 5, 2018: 

 

Recommendations 

1. That IO be formally advised that the City is interested in acquiring those portions 

of the Lands currently leased to the City, being Areas 3 and 4 on Attachment #1, 

and that the City has no interest in acquiring certain portions of the Lands which 

are not being leased to the City, consisting of Area 2 and Area 5; 

 

2. That staff be directed to continue discussions with IO to address the 

 encroachment of a City-owned baseball diamond on Area 1; and 

 

3. That this resolution be made public and forwarded to IO. 


